
Circular No (35) for 2016 

On NDC Candidates – 5
th

 Batch 2017 

 

To: All Independent Federal Entities & Authorities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors. 

 

Pursuant to Federal Law by Decree No (1), for 2012, establishing the 

National Defense College (NDC); based on existing cooperation between 

the Office of His Highness Deputy Supreme Commander of the UAE 

Armed Forces and the Federal Authority for Government Human 

Resources; and in reference to the General Secretariat of the Cabinet 

Affairs’ letter No 68/1213, entrusting the Federal Authority for Government 

Human Resources with coordination between the federal government 

entities in matters relating to NDC’s course; 
 

We would like to inform you that nomination is open for candidates to join 

the 5th Batch of NDC scheduled to be held during the period 27/08/2017 to 

28/06/2018. 

 

The NCD courses are very important in honing the skills, enhancing the 

competencies and knowledge of employees in national strategy and 

security as well as the principles, tools and concepts of leadership and 

planning at the strategic level.  

 

You are, therefore requested to nominate one qualified employee from 

among those occupying Special Grade and above, in your entity to join the 

batch. It should be noted that employees will study the program on full-time 

basis, and will be awarded A Master’s Degree in strategic studied on 

successfully completing the program. 

 

The candidate will undergo assessment, interview and tests by the college    

to measure their suitability before approving final list.  



Please provide us with your nominations no later than two weeks from the 

date of this circular. 

    

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 
Issued on October 27, 2016 

 

 

For coordination please contact:  

 

Ibrahim Fikri, Executive Director of Support Services- Director of Gov. Projects & Programs  

Tel: 04- 231 90 49      Emial: ifikri@fahr.gov.ae  

Wiood Al-Darmaki, Projects Officer, 

Tel. 042319116,          Email: waldarmaki@fahr.gov.ae 
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Form for Nomination Candidates of Candidate to NDC – 5th  Batch 

≠ Name Entity Position Age Qualifications University Entity’s Logo Personal Photo 

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

 

 

 


